
Purchasing Department 
2600 N. Florida Avenue 

Alamogordo, NM 88310 
Phone (575) 439-4116 · Fax (575) 439-4117 

 

 
 

April 6, 2022 
 
Addendum No. One 
 
IFB 2022-04 Traffic Cabinet & Camera Replacement 
 
Attention: Prospective Bidders 
 
Addendum No. One (1) is issued to provide changes and/or clarifications to questions asked on the above 
referenced bid.   
 
QUESTION: Can we bid only on the camera system and not the cabinets? 
  
ANSWER: No 
 
QUESTION:  Is there a way to electronically submit this bid or is a mailed bid the only accepted submission by 
the city? 
  
ANSWER:  At this time we do not accept bids in electronic form, only mailed copies will be accepted 
 
QUESTION:  Lead times stated in the bid documents are requiring 30-45 days ARO. With current supply chain 
issues can this be extended and accepted by the city? 
 
ANSWER: With the supply chain issues there is not much we can do but to extend as long as we don't get put on 
hold when material does come in. 
 
QUESTION:  Along with question 2. with current supply chain issues causing lead times to extend, would the 
city accept partial shipments on equipment? 
 
ANSWER: We would accept partial shipments but would pay once everything is in and finished. 
 
 
All other provisions of the Contract Documents shall remain unchanged.  This addendum is hereby made 
part of the Contract Documents.  Each bidder shall acknowledge receipt of this Addendum Number One 
(1) using this acknowledgement page and submit with the Bid proposal. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Barbara Pyeatt 
Chief Procurement Officer 
bpyeatt@ci.alamogordo.nm.us 
 

 



 

 

ADDENDUM ACKNOWLEDGEMENT 
 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 
 

IFB NO. 2022-04 TRAFFIC CABINET & CAMERA REPLACEMENT   
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